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Minutes from Meeting 
10:00-11:30AM 

Rooms 2102 (Bloomington) and 3138B (Indianapolis) 
 
Members Present: Heidi Ross, Ben Edmonds, Kelzie Beebe, John Hitchcock, Sandy Strain, 
Beth Berghoff, Chad Christensen, Alex McCormick, Gary Pike 
 
Ex-Officio Present: Elizabeth Boling, Annela Teemant 
 
Members Absent: Karen Wohlwend, Ghangis Carter, Cindy Hmelo-Silver 
 
Staff: Terri Shockley, Matthew Boots, Liyao Zhao 
 
Presenters: Joanna Ray, Mary Waldron 
 

 
I. New Business 

 
A. Course Change Request: W520 

The agenda item concerned approval of course W520. The first iteration of the course 
proposal was very general, and did not provide adequate information as to the activities 
associated with the course. Joanna Ray noted that the course title was changed to 
“Planning for Technology Infrastructure”, in addition to a more robust syllabus that more 
accurately described the course modules, etc. The item moved quickly to a vote. 
 

 Annela Teemant moved to approve W520, as presented. 
 Heidi Ross seconded the motion.  
 All in favor. 

 
 

B. New Course Request: P521 
This agenda item was a new course request, for P521, Emerging Adulthood. Mary 
Waldron presented and fielded questions on this item. Mary noted that the existing 
psychology courses, with a few exceptions, do not deal with emerging adulthood. The 
course is designed to capture both students in college and those not in college. Its 
readings are based on state-of-the-art research based in quantitative data. Mary added that 
she was hoping to propose an undergraduate version of the course as well. Alex 
McCormick asked if there was sufficient interest to offer the course annually. Mary said 
that if the interest was not sufficient to offer the course annually; it would be offered bi-
annually instead. 

 
 Ben Edmonds moved to approve P521, as presented. 
 John Hitchcock seconded the motion.  
 All in favor. 
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C. Doctoral Minor in Human Development 

This agenda item was a proposal for a doctoral minor in Human Development. Mary 
Waldron noted that this minor has been offered for many years, but has never been 
formalized on transcripts, or approved officially by the committee. The course P650 was 
changed to P521, for the latter had been approved as a course earlier in the meeting. 

 
 Heidi Ross moved to approve the PhD minor in Human Development, as 

presented. 
 Chad Christensen seconded the motion 
 All in favor. 

 
 


